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Coaches Report

PAUSATF Association Board Meeting – 29 January, 2008
Upcoming Developmental Coaching School:

9 February, 2008: in conjunction with Logan Olympian Learn-By-Do Clinic at Logan High School.  This four-hour school is ideal for new coaches and interested parents or volunteers. This school covers basic components, which include growth and development, organization, and components of training, plus risk management.  For further info., contact Dave Shrock, dshrock@pacbell.net
Level 1 School Reports:

Two level 1 coaching education schools were held recently in northern California.  On the weekend of 9-10 December, 68 coaches primarily from the Pacific Association, attend a Level 1 school at Fresno State, while 92 coaches attended the UC Berkeley Level 1 School during recent MLK weekend, totaling 160 coaches certified in the past year.
Successful Completion of USATF Association Grant to Promote Coaching Membership:
With the aid of a $2000.00 grant from the national USATF office, coaching membership grew by 94 coaches last year, increasing the total to 610 coaches as of November of last year.  Marketing efforts included revision of the association tri-fold brochure, direct mailings to association high schools, advertisements placed in the high school state meet program, and the set-up of information tents at large high school and collegiate track plus cross country meets.  Thanks to Irene Herman and Lloyd Stevenson for contribution to the success of this project!
Olympian Learn by Doing Clinic- 9 February:  Logan H.S. – Union City

8:00-9:00 registration, 9:00-4:00 clinic

$10.00 youth 12 and under

$25.00 13 and older including coaches

$350.00 for teams up to 30, 

$500.00 for teams over 50

Includes lunch

Great learn by do featuring some of the sports best coaches and renowned athletes
Further info: www.logantrackandfield.com 

Coaches Developmental Clinic to be held in conjunction with clinic. See information above.

Free tickets: Pacific Association continues its support of the Willie Davenport Olympians 
Clinic for a second year by sponsoring local youth athletes.  

Please send the following information by email to Stephanie Trafton (skbrown44@hotmail.com) to receive free tickets to this year's event.  All youth athletes with a valid Pacific Association USATF membership numbers are eligible.  Tickets are first come, first serve.

Please email information by Feb 5th:
Name (of youth):

Age:

Phone number:

2008 PA-USATF membership number:

Track Club:

What meets did you compete in last year? 

What events did you compete in?

What are your future goals for your event?

